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28th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is: Peace 
 
Autumn Term Newsletter No. 5 
Just a reminder that the Christmas Fayre is this Saturday, from 11am to 2pm.  Everyone is 
welcome to join us, so please bring along friends and relatives.  Please don’t forget to bring in your 
‘plates with cakes’ and your raffle tickets. 
 
Leavers 
Mrs Sian Rees has worked at the school since 2013 across Early Years and Key Stage 1.  She 
has supported many children in her time at this school and during her career as a Learning 
Support Assistant. We are sorry to say Good bye to Mrs Rees today but wish her well as she 
relocates and embarks on a new chapter in her life.  We are very grateful for all the support and 
hard work Mrs Rees has given Hawridge and Cholesbury School community.  
 
Christmas Tree 
A special thank you to Mr and Mrs Stirling, who have once again donated our Christmas tree for 
the hall this year.  It really is very kind of them and we can’t wait to decorate it! 
 
School Library 
The library is now looking fabulous thanks to the fine work by members of staff and the additional 
help of Mrs Simpkins, Mrs Park and Mrs Batey.  Thank you to everyone who helped. 
 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. 
We raised £49 this year, so thank you to everyone who bought a poppy and donated to such a 
worthy cause.   
 
Christmas Post Box 
Every year we have a Christmas Post Box in which children can post Christmas cards for other 
children or teachers.  The year 6 children then distribute them out every day to the relevant 
classes.  Therefore, it is essential that all cards are in an envelope with the recipient’s name and 
class on.  The box will remain out until Wednesday, 18th December which will be the last day for 
posting cards. 
 
Finally, Just a reminder that if your child has a sickness bug, then they need to stay away from 
school for a full two days to ensure the rest of the class do not catch it!   
 
Kind regards 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
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